
Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds scholars and sheikhs for connecting people to religion
and faith

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Sheikh Abdul Moneim Al-

Zain, the head of the Council of Scholars of Ahl Al-Bayt (peace be upon them) in Senegal, and

discussed the evolving conditions of the followers of Ahl Al-Bayt in Senegal and the broader

African  continent.  His  Eminence  commended  the  dedicated  efforts  of  all  the  respected

individuals and scholars engaged in preaching, guidance, and fostering a connection between

people and their faith, following the teachings of the Ahl Al-Bayt (peace be upon them).

His  Eminence  also  delved  into  the  challenges  confronting  the  global  Islamic  landscape,

emphasizing the crucial need to modernize religious discourse, particularly concerning the

younger generation.

Turning attention to the situation in Palestine, His Eminence renewed the call for the

international community to bear responsibility for the ongoing events in Gaza. following the

concerning  silence  surrounding  the  heinous  massacres  and  genocide  targeting  an  innocent

population. Furthermore, H.E. advocated for a unified stance and collaborative efforts to

amplify the voice of the Palestinian people through all available means.


